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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1300 provides that any registration fee required for a physically disabled license plate is to be 

remitted at the same time and subject to a single registration period on or after January 1, 2022. 

The measure also requires the Oklahoma Tax Commission to send notifications of renewal for 

special license plates to the electronic mail address provided by the holder of the plate. If a 

person does not provide an electronic mail address, the Tax Commission is to notify the person 

by mail. 

 

CCR Changes 

 

The Conference Committee Report for SB 1300 adds language providing that any registration 

fee required for a physically disabled license plate must be remitted at the same time and subject 

to a single-registration period.  
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